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NOTICE

CLASS EXPLOSIVES

Art Purdy appears to 
be quite a music 
lover--at least he was 
observed listening to 
the marches and typing 
a a a a a a . a a a a a  
in the typing for 
rythm excercises the 
other day.
The wierd dirge that 

floated through LCHS's 
halls last Friday was 
only a recording of 
the first period band 
made six weeks ago.

Another recording of 
the same piece was 
made which showed much 
improvement.
Dry LCHS students 

waded through a puddle 
to get to the upstairs 
fountain Friday 
morning excess 
pressure during the 
night had made the 
water overshoot the 
fountain bowl.
Jack Bright added 

excitement to the re
hearsal of the junior 
class mystery play by 
falling from one of 
the raised locker-room 
entrances back stage, 
landing on a chair 
that was sitting on a 
bench and taking it 
with him the rest of 
the way down. He was 
unhurt, but the loud 
crash temporarily 
disrupted the pro
ceedings. ___

Close Locker Doors'.

Henceforth all per
sons desiring trans
portation to Main 
Street in or on my 
vehicle will be 
charged 150 per person 
if there are less than 
15 passengers or 100 
if there are more than 
15 passengers.

Signed,
George Van* 

Fa cu l ty  Created  
To BanauetFaculty members had 

coffee, cream puffs, 
and hot raisin bread, 
Tuesday after school. 
Home Ec. Ill and IV 
girls are baking. Mary 
Collins, and Jeanne 
Peltier made the rais
in bread and Wednesday 
evening the teachers 
enjoyed cinnamon roll§ 
tea and coffee made by 
Kretie Holder, Marie 
Kuchenski and Betty 
Granger. Mrs. Willey 
brought the cream 
puffs to school for 
the weekly teacher’s 
meetings______

HOW CUTE*Anyone can hear it 
many times if he will 
listen. ’’Isn’t it 
cute?" "Oh, for cute!" 
and ’’What a cute baby" 
are a few of the ex
pressions connected 
with the word "cute" 
used with no thought 
as to meaning. This is 
one of the words so 
often overused. An
other is the word 
"swell".
Do you suppose there 

is a cure? Yes, ridi
cule is a hard way to 
learn. But just using 
will power and trying 
to break yourself 
teaches the real les
son. ___

Return Your 
Report Cards

^ HOME EC.Do you have trouble 
talking to people you 
have just met or to 
people older or young
er than yourself? Home 
Ec. I girls are study
ing these faults as 
well as personality- 
traits.
Some mothers should 

be taking it easy soon 
and letting their 
daughters take over 
the cooking as well as 
planning the menus. 
Girls in Home Ec. II 
class are preparing 
menus now and getting 
.ready to start cooking 
and home is as good a 
place as any to experi
ment .
LCHS Hears Concert
Erman Gray presented 

a musical show at LCHS 
Monday, October 1L. 
His show of musical 
arrangements done on 
the Marimba proved 
greatly interesting to 
both grade and high 
school students.
School days, due to 

a daily, unbroken 
schedule, may become 
unnecessarily dull. 
Entertainment breaks 
up a monotonous sched
ule. Happy hearts help 
a carefree student do 
his best in his stud
ies.
Four more National 

Assemblies features 
such as Mr. Gray's are 
scheduled for the high 
school this year. 
These programs not 
only entertain the 
student but also keep 
LCHS on the go.
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